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Mr. John Feeney 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
4041 North Richards Street 
Post Office Box 1 2436 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 5321 2 

• 
March 14, 1996 
(CLW131246) 

1214 West Venture Court 

Mequon, WI 53092 

Fax 1-414-241-8222 

1-414-241-3133 

1-800-776-7140 

RE: Workplan and Cost Estimate for Quarterly Ground-Water Monitoring, Former Cedarburg 
Light and Water Commission Power Plant, W61 N617 Mequon Avenue, Cedarburg, 
Wisconsin (WDNR FID #246100800) (PECFA Claim #53012-2017-17) 

Dear Mr. Feeney: 

Based on a confirmation letter to you from Ms. Kaye Vance, Attorney for the City of 
Cedarburg, I understand that you have approved long-term ground-water quality monitoring 
as a remedial response at the above referenced site . Enclosed is a workplan and cost estimate 
for the first year of quarterly ground-water monitoring. Also enclosed is the Petroleum 
Environmental Cleanup Fund Act Form 4 for this site. Please review this workplan, sign, and 
return the Form 4 at your earliest opportunity. 

Please call if you have any questions or request further information. 

GSG/jat 
Enclosures 
cc : Ms. Kay Vance (Cook and Franke, S.C.) 

Sincerely, 
Northern Environmental 
Technologies, Incorporated 

-----
Senior Project Manager 

Mr. Dale Lythjohan (Cedarburg Light and Water Commission ) 
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